RNA ENERGY

BT/ELS1LEX
The Resident

7th January 2022
Dear resident,
Consultation launched on plans for a new Solar Farm and Battery Storage Facility at Redcoats Farm

| am writing to you to inform you that RNA-Energy has opened a consultation on its plans to bring a
new solar farm and battery storage facility to Redcoats Farm, North Hertfordshire. The consultation
will run from Friday, 7 January until Monday, 24" January.

The site comprises approximately 35.1ha of land at Redcoats Farm, to the south of Sperberry Hiil /
Stevenage Road, and between St Ippolyts and Titmore Green.

To view the plans in full, please visit www.redcoatsiarmsoiar.co.ux

Have your say

Before we submit a planning application to North Hertfordshire District Council, we want to hear the
views of the local community on our proposals. Your views are very important to us and all feedback
received will be considered and help shape the final plans.

There are a number of ways you can provide your views:

e Visiting our project website — www .redcoatsfar .o UK

¢ Calling our Community Information Line on— 0333 358 0502 (weekdays 9am to 5:30pm)

e Writing to us at — RNA Energy, Redcoats Farm Solar, ¢/o Lexington Communications, Third
Floor, Queens House, Queen Street, Manchester, M2 5HT

» Emailing us at — redcoatsfarmsoiar@ havingyours

w
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All comments should be received no later than Monday 24th January 2022 1o ensure that they can
be taken into consideration before the final plans are submitted to the Council.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully,

Nigel Viney
Managing Director
RNA Energy



